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Top DEP Stories 
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Hellbender habitat slammed by pollution from shale gas development in PA’s 
Loyalsock Creek 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/energy/hellbender-habitat-slammed-by-pollution-in-pennsylvanias-
loyalsock-creek/article_6274b230-74f1-11ed-b3cc-17cc6251b680.html  
 
PA Environment Digest: Bay Journal: Hellbender habitat slammed by pollution from shale gas 
development in PA’s Loyalsock Creek 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2022/12/bay-journal-hellbender-habitat-slammed.html  
 
 
Mentions   
 
DuBois Courier-Express: East Brady to seek grant funds for water projects 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/the_leader_vindicator/news/local/east-brady-to-seek-grant-funds-
for-water-projects/article_082f5338-71aa-11ed-9bc5-9fe41e570f31.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. approves land development plan for proposed personal care home 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-approves-land-development-plan-for-proposed-
personal-care-home/article_70bb0502-7658-11ed-aac9-23d053bc5c91.html  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA seeking $2 million in grants for water system improvements 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-seeking-2-million-in-grants-for-water-system-
improvements/article_dcfcdec8-7f5d-5ce8-b1d3-e7aee851b0a0.html  
 
WJAC: Investigation ongoing into now capped Cambria Co. gas leak; regulatory changes expected 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/investigation-ongoing-into-now-capped-cambria-co-gas-leak-regulatory-
changes-expected# 
 
Air 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Working together: Monessen mayor teams up with former mayors to combat 
blight 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/12/working-together-monessen-mayor-teams-up-with-
former-mayors-to-combat-blight/  
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Farming: Farmers Skeptical of Carbon Contracts 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/farmers-skeptical-of-carbon-
contracts/article_df3972c2-7598-11ed-83ec-678463b92e46.html 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
WVIA: Nature schools emerge as vital education option 
https://www.wvia.org/local/2022-12-02/nature-schools-emerge-as-vital-education-option     
 
Centre Daily Times: Amid ‘convoluted mess’, additional funding for Whitehall Road Regional Park is 
released 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article269742791.htmlDrought 
 
WESA: Chatham University wants to train farmers on how to bring in more money 
https://www.wesa.fm/education/2022-12-08/chatham-university-wants-to-train-farmers-on-how-to-
bring-in-more-money  
 
Energy 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Home heating oil prices remain high in region; winter costs uncertain 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/home-heating-oil-prices-remain-high-in-region-
winter-costs-uncertain/   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Energy costs a challenge coast to coast 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/12/energy-costs-a-challenge-coast-to-coast/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Manufacturer invests in Watt Fuel Cell 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/07/manufacturer-invests-in-watt-fuel-cell.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Legislation that would speed up Mountain Valley Pipeline completion fails 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/12/07/mountain-valley-pipeline-bill-fails.html 
  
Waste 
 
Mon Valley Independent: McKeesport awards refuse contract to Big’s Sanitation 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/12/mckeesport-awards-refuse-contract-to-bigs-sanitation/  
 
Water 
 
WNEP:  Here we go again! Water issues cause rock slide on Monroe County Highway 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/monroe-county/here-we-go-again-stretch-of-route-611-
closed-after-rockslide-in-monroe-county-heavy-rain-detour-delaware-water-gap-portland/523-
7c3843c9-09d0-425c-b8fc-a7b7aef75807 
 
LehighValley Live: Rockslide  closes Route 611 at Northampton County border 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/2022/12/rockslide-closes-route-611-at-northampton-
county-border.html 
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WITF/StateImpact: Fracking wastewater is banned from watershed by Delaware River Basin Commission 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/12/07/fracking-wastewater-banned-from-watershed-
by-delaware-river-basin-commission/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Strasburg Borough Authority tells customers to boil water until further notice 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/strasburg-borough-authority-tells-customers-to-boil-water-
until-further-notice/article_3f1f95e0-76ac-11ed-bad3-6321418e0d3d.html 
 
WGAL: Boil-water advisory in place for Lancaster County borough after contaminants are found 
https://www.wgal.com/article/boil-water-advisory-strasburg-borough-pennsylvania/42186427 
 
Altoona Mirror: Planners review ordinance to help stormwater woes 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/12/planners-review-ordinance-to-help-
stormwater-woes/ 
  
Mon Valley Independent: Authority board makes purchase offer to Charleroi 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/12/authority-board-makes-purchase-offer-to-charleroi/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: CSVT Northern Section to have signage installed, southern section construction 
moving along 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/csvt-northern-section-to-have-signage-installed-southern-section-
construction-moving-along/article_a2873926-725b-11ed-85b9-2f23ac426129.html  
 
Pennlive: EPA should close loopholes that allow industries to continue to pollute the environment 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/12/epa-should-close-loopholes-that-allow-industries-to-
continue-to-pollute-the-environment-pennlive-letters.html 
 
WITF: Almost 90% of rural Pennsylvania municipalities lack property upkeep rules 
https://www.witf.org/2022/12/08/almost-90-of-rural-pennsylvania-municipalities-lack-property-
upkeep-rules/ 
Fast Company: The Supreme Court’s affirmative action case could be devastating for environmental 
justice 
https://www.fastcompany.com/90821386/the-supreme-courts-affirmative-action-case-could-be-
devastating-for-environmental-justice 
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